
 

 

 

 

SALT LAKE CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE: November 13, 2007 
 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Cooperation Agreement with Salt Lake County for purchase of 
land at 7153 Reindeer Drive – water pumping station  

 

AFFECTED COUNCIL DISTRICTS: None (Located in Salt Lake County) 
 

STAFF REPORT BY: Lehua Weaver 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE DEPT. Public Utilities 
AND CONTACT PERSON: Jeff Niermeyer or Karryn Greenleaf 
 

 
The Salt Lake City Department of Public Utilities is pursuing the purchase of property owned by 
Salt Lake County located at 7153 Reindeer Drive. The property abuts an existing water pump 
station and is currently encumbered by three water lines. Purchasing the property will allow the 
Department to maintain and secure the property as needed with the operations of the pump station. 
The amount of the purchase would be $2,018, and would come from existing funds within the 
Public Utilities budget.  
 
The amount of $2,018 represents back taxes outstanding for the property. The property is 
approximately .13 acre. 
 
In keeping with the State Code relating to Interlocal Cooperation Agreements, this must come to the 
Council because of the transfer of real property, and the budget component. 
 
 
 
CC: Lyn Creswell, Sam Guevara, Jeff Niermeyer, Karryn Greenleaf 



LEROY W. HOOTON. .IR. ROSS C. "ROCKY" ANDERSON 
DImLETCm DEPARTMENT O F  PUBLIC UTILITIES M A Y ~ R  

COUNCIL TRANSMITTAL 

To: Lyn ~rep&t-- August 17,2007 
Chief Administrative Officer 

RE: lnterlocal Cooperation Agreement for the purchase of a parcel of land 
located at 7153 Reindeer Drive by Salt Lake City from Salt Lake County 

Recommendation: That the Council approve the above-noted Agreement and forward it 
to the Mayor for execution on behalf of Salt Lake City Corporation. 

Availability of Funds: $2,018 

Discussion: Salt Lake City Corporation through its Department of Public Utilities owns a 
water pumping station adjacent to the above mentioned property. Salt Lake City has 
requested Salt Lake County to declare the property surplus and to sell the property to 
Salt Lake City for the security and enhancement of the pump station site and for the 
protection of the three (3) existing water lines which encumber the Salt Lake County 
owned property. 

The County and the City agree the mutual benefit afforded the citizens of City and 
County from this grant and the City's willingness to maintain the Property and its 
payment of back taxes in the amount of $2,018.00 constitues sufficient consideration as 
contemplated under Section 11-13-214 of the lnterlocal Cooperation Act and no other 
consideration shall pass between City and County. 

Contact Person: Jeffry T. Niermeyer at 483-6785 or Karryn Greenleaf at 483-6769. 

Submitted By: 

kg 
attachments 
cc: file 
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TELEPHONE: 8811448Z-688 FAX 801-485-681 8 

WWW.BLCODV.COM 






















	SLCity Staff Report
	Council Transmittal
	Letter to Mayor Ross C. Anderson
	Resolution 
	Interlocal Cooperation Agreement
	Quit Claim Deed



